
Room 5 600 

30 Rockefeller Plaza 
N e wYork , N.Y. 10020 

Circle 7 - 3 7 0 0 

August 27, 1974 

Dear Congressman Hutchinson: 

My warm thanks for your friendly 
reception and good advice when I called on 
you last Tuesday. 

I would be very interested in reading 
your Minority Views on the 25th Amendment and 
would deeply appreciate your sending a copy to 
James M. Cannon, of my staff, at 22 West 55th 
Street, New York City 10019. 
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t With warm best wishes, 

Sincerely, 
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The Honorable Edward Hutchinson 
Longworth House Office Building \. 
Washington, D. C. 
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